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Hi dear members and guests!  

We are now well and truly into winter!  

SOUTHERN Queensland is braced for single-

digit temperatures this weekend! 

A good reason to spend your Sunday with us, 

“cuddle up” with your friends and family and 

enjoy our “Gemütlichkeit” 

 

Come along to celebrate the Winter Solstice 

with us – the shortest day and longest night 

of the year. 

 

 

 

Book your seat for a great day out with  

 nice comfort food,  

 great live music,  

 dance and  

 beautiful raffle prizes. 

 

Be entertained by the much loved 

Schneider Musikanten 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

mailto:gcstocksportclub@gmail.com
http://www.austrianclubgoldcoast.com/
http://www.stocksportclubgoldcoast.com/


 

 

 That’s what we will serve for  

lunch at our  

“Winter Solstice” Luncheon 

on the 17/06/2018 
 

 

 

1. As always our fantastic Schnitzel  

       (pork or chicken available) and salads 
or 

2. Roast Pork with Sauerkraut and  

 Servietten Knödel (Bread Dumplings) 

   with gravy  
      or 

3.  There is also the choice of a Vegetarian  

        meal or gluten free 

 
You will have to order the vegetarian meal or gluten free  
meal with your booking (before Saturday). 

 
 

Afterwards have coffee or tea  

and our homemade delicious  

cakes and tortes. 

(coffee/tea $2.50 – cake/torte $3.50) 
 

 

 

 
 

List of contents for this Newsletter:  
 

 A little bit of wisdom about Winter Solstice 

 A look back at our Winter Chill Luncheon on the 03/06/2018  
 
 

                     Enjoy! 

Members     $ 13 

Guests          $ 15 



 



  













  

 



 

 

It is with great sadness that I have to announce the passing of two of our treasured 

members.  

On Saturday, 26 May 2018, Günther von Hommel passed 

away peacefully after an incurable illness at the age of 83 

years. 

Günther will be forever remembered and sadly missed by all 

who knew him.  

He was a wonderful president of the Club for many years, a 

great committee member and our maintenance guy who was 

able to fix anything and everything. 

Our Stock Sport players will 

miss him as a great player  

        and dear friend. 

I find it difficult to believe that we will not see him at 
the Club anymore, chatting with everyone, always 
friendly and with a smile on his face.  
 
It feels like only yesterday that Günther was smiling 
at me while eating a piece of cake at our clubhouse, 
when I was taking his photo.  
 

~~~~~~~~ 
 
Just 4 days later, on the 30th of May we had to say goodbye to Rita Stelzl, much 
loved wife of our Stock Sport team captain and former president Helmuth Stelzl.  
Beautiful Rita was much too young to have to succumb to her illness and we will 
carry her memory in our hearts. 

 
~~~~~~~~ 

 
Thank you to all guests at our luncheon on Sunday, the 3rd of June for participating 
at our short celebration in memory of Günther and Rita, including a beautiful 
Japanese “love song” played with the flute by one of our guests. 
 
They will never be forgotten. 
 
Our thoughts and prayers are with Günther and Rita’s family.  

 
   



 

 

Before I say goodbye, mark Sunday, 

the 1st of July 2018 in your calendar for our  

Glühweinfest 

with  

PHIL GUEST 
 

 

See you this Sunday,  

dressed in your Dirndl and Lederhosen if you can! 

Your Sylvia Amerstorfer   
Secretary of the Gold Coast Stock Sport Club Inc.   

- Home of the Austrian Australian Club Inc.  

 

 

Please don’t forget to book: 

 Phone 5534 7099 and leave your name and the date of the event  

 or phone our president Roberta on 0414 774 436 (after 6pm) 

 or email us gcstocksportclub@gmail.com 

 or just reply to this newsletter – easy!!! 

Have a look at our website:  

www.stocksportclubgoldcoast.com or  

www.austrianclubgoldcoast.com  

visit us on Facebook https://www.facebook.com/Gold-Coast-Stock-Sport-Club-295777913894754/     

or just google Gold Coast Stock Sport Club facebook 

Want to download a former newsletter?  – here is how 

to do it:  
Go to http://hswd.net/aaa/ - click on “clubs” – click on 

“Austrian Club Gold Coast QLD” and finally click on “Newsletter 

#”..” (12-67) 

 
If you liked this Newsletter – share it with your friends and keep forwarding it –  

If you don’t want to receive it anymore – please let me know and  
I will remove your address from our mailing list. No problem at all! 
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